SOUTHGATE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
6 WILLIAM BLATT AND EVERGREEN
SOUTHGATE, KENTUCKY 41071-3151
859-441-0743  Fax 859-441-6735

Date: 10/20/09

To: Optimist Club Executive Board

On behave of the students of the Southgate Independent School District, I want to express
my appreciation of your organization allowing us too temporarily remove part of the
fence by the street to allow the modular classrooms to be constructed on our school site.

We understand that it is the responsibility of our school district to replace the fence and
repair any damage done to the ground or any other surface of the Optimist playground.

If you have any questions about this project, please call me.

Thank you again for all you do for our students and for your help with this construction
project.

=S

James R. Palm

Superintendent
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